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Returning to in-person voting is an unnecessary and regressive change to Oregon's 

fully functional mail in voting process. The change to voting by mail in Oregon 

increased voter turnout, which aligns with Oregon values and democracy. 

 

I personally would have missed several elections without the benefit of mail in ballots. 

Having my ballet safely arrive in my mailbox not only makes it easier to cast my vote. 

Moreover, I fully trust the current system. I have no doubts in the competence of our 

election officials.  

 

I submit my testimony in opposition to SB 210. 


